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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7893.1 
 
Date of response: 06/10/2023 
 
Request: 
 
8 Artillery Row, London SW1P 1RZ. 
 
Following the implementation of the 2022 Fire Safety Act earlier this year, we know that the managing 
agents of this building Y&Y, acting for the freeholder, Avon Ground Rents Limited, have had to supply 
you with the following information: 
 
• External wall systems: provide to their local Fire and Rescue Service information about the design and 
materials of a high-rise building’s external wall system and to inform the Fire and Rescue Service of any 
material changes to these walls. Also, they will be required to provide information in relation to the level 
of risk that the design and materials of the external wall structure gives rise to and any mitigating steps 
taken. 
 
Our request to you is therefore for you to provide us with exactly the same information so that we can 
fully understand the situation in the building in which we live and which we know requires cladding and 
remedial work. 
 
Response: 
Further to your request, please see a redacted copy of the Fire Audit report below that holds details 
regarding the external wall system on page 3. The Audit took place on the 11th May 2021. The outcome 
of the report was Low Risk. Personal data has been redacted in accordance with section 40 of the FOIA 
– Personal Information. 
 
  

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
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We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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